
Friday 16th July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your support this academic year. A year that has presented so many
challenges. As a Trust, we aim to provide our pupils with the very best. I know our
school teachers and support staff have really played a remarkable role in affording
pupils with the very highest levels of care and tailored programmes of learning with the
limitations presented by the restrictions of Covid.

The summer break is a time to move away from the school routines and provides an
opportunity to reflect on the progress we are making whether as an individual, as a
team, a school or a Trust.

Your commitment to the vision of NPCAT and your endorsement of our excellent family
of schools is very evident and much valued.

I hope you have an enjoyable break from school and I look forward to welcoming you
back with all your sons and daughters in September.

Blessed Nicholas Postgate pray for us.

Please see below for a link to our latest edition of the Postgate News.

The Postgate News - Issue 04

Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust
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